
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:21:29 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:33 PM
Subject: FW: Borden-Carleton gas station

-----Original Message-----
From: Anna Pickering [mailto:anna_pearl@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 11:20 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden-Carleton gas station

Hello. My name is Anna Pickering and I am against a new gas station in Borden. The community does not want nor
need DP Murphy or anyone building a gas station/convenience store in our community. We are very happy with
Cerettis grocery and Howatts and a new gas station may take away business from these already established
businesses. This email is in protest of this new gas station.
I hope that you will do the right thing and reject this proposal. Thank you. Anna

Sent from my iPhone
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